
I am worried I may lose my housing from my landlord issuing a no-cause eviction. My home was recently purchased by a house-
fliper, and I believe they will likely want to do major renovations and will use that to give me a no-cause eviction. I feel that especially 
during this emergency., my rights as a tenant should outweigh the short term profits of this commercial business wishing to buy and 
sell the property that has been my home.


